
 

 

 

December 12, 2016 

Via Email 

 

 

Ms. Beth Salak, Director, Regulatory Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 

RE: Level 3 Telecom of Florida, LP - TA013 

Notification of Detariffing 

 

Dear Ms. Salak: 

 

Pursuant to HB1231, Chapter 2011-36, enacted May 6, 2011, please accept this letter as notice that it is 

the intent of Level 3 Telecom of Florida, LP to operate on a detariffed basis. The Company is 

withdrawing its local exchange price list, Florida Price List No. 2 and private line price list, Florida Price 

List No. 3 which are currently on file with the Commission.  The Company wishes to retain their access 

services tariff and will be filing a replacement access price list reflecting the name change. 

 

The Company’s price lists contain telecommunications services for business customers only and the 

Company will make their local and interexchange and access price lists available on its website outlining 

the terms, conditions and rates associated with these services. The hyperlink to the website where the 

price lists are posted for public inspection is as follows: http://www.tariffs.net/twtelecom2/states.asp.  

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or 

via email to cwightman@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Connie Wightman 

 

Connie Wightman 

Consultant 

 

cc: Tammy Chatfield, Level 3 

file: Level 3 Telecom - Florida - Local 

file: Level 3 Telecom - Florida - Private Line 

tms: FLl1602 

 

Enclosures 
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